



THE MONDERFUL METAND AT DRICONFLY STRINGS...

There was a good furnout once again on November 25th when the latest open day was held for the public at Dragonly Springs wetland sanctuary in Whangarei.

This marvelous conservation project in the Onerahi suburb is the brainchild of private landowners Jeremy Busck and Pamela Winter. The couple have used their own funding and spent thousands of hours since 200% transforming this former rubbish infested swampy wasteland into the wildlife haven it is today.

Weflands throughout New Zealand include a wide variety of swamps, bogs, lakes, rivers, lagoons and estuaries that play a crucial role in capturing and purifying water runoff, as well as providing an ideal home for wildlife.

It's inspiring to see people like Jeremy and Pam giving of themsleves to make the world a better place for us all... one swampy wasteland at a time.





☐ Mr Mac helps to build a "fish hide" at Dragonfly Springs.



☐ If's not just for kids... Dad's can have a go too!

Couple sees wetlands dream realised





will be af MoTAT in Auckland on

Sunday, 3rd March

CHRISTING FIF IN RUSSELL



Sanfa claus and his able helpers Darcie (Elf claus) and Barbara (Rudolph) were once again on hand fo help spread some christmas cheer in Russell on christmas Eve. This is the 12th year the claus family have given out a trolley full of presents (kindly donated by the community and local businesses) to everyone they come across around the streets of Russell.









Special fhanks fo fhe
Folks af MINDS
(Midway in Norfhland
Day Services) For
providing magnets for

handing out as gifts.



DESIBLITY DIY

Tiaho Trust put on a highly successful Disability Day at the Town Basin in Whangarei on December the 3rd last year. The event gave people with a disability an opportunity to "Get out there and have a go" at a range of recreational and sporting activities, including sailing, juggling, patting miniature horses, paper making, and, of course... driving a digger!

click here to read the Whangarei Report article about the day...





click here to see more photos from the event...

Report What matters to you

ursday, December 20, 2012 ph 470 2840 fax 430 5686

Tiaho Trust disability day a success

A recent disability day hosted by the Tabab Trust at the Town Basin and an imprecedented number of people with disabilities visit and join in.

The event gave people with a disability the opportunity to Get out There and Have a Go — at a range of recreational and sporting activities, such as settling, rungling and driving a diagree.

a diager.
The Tiaho Trust chose to have the event at the Town Basin not just secause. It is such lovely apot, but secause it is also very accessible," according to trust operations.

reseauce God States.**

has made a number of improvements that make this area easy for everyone in our community to enjoy.

There is lots of accessible

wheelchairs could get around to all of the exhibitions with little effort; the said.

Activities included salling with Sailability Northland, making pap with The Papernill, Jugging with Circus Komerusi, driving a disser-

with The Esperanti, Juggitha with other bearing and the service of the service of

Lessie, WDP 2012: Three are a low throw spectrag opportunities available to young poople today and here is your chance to try same of them out." The fact that this event was hed somewhere that was fall and had the facilities needed in all someway as whose their made it all













TOP DOG Award Winners...

We were delighted to recently present TOP DOG Awards to Elemoni Moana (left) and Reece Bermingham (right).

Both students went to Whangarei Boys High School.

The TOP DOG Award, in memory of Truck Stop's Jock Caldwell, is presented to the highest achieving Youth Into Industry student each year.







RUES IN DII PIRI 2012

over 90 registered vehicles joined forces to converge on Claudelands Park in Hamilton on December the 1st last year to take part in a special fundraising event for two brave kiwi kids battling cancer.

The convoy we were in heading down from Auckland sure was impressive! The event was a fantastic success, with s hours of live local talent on stage (including a kids' karaoke competition), lolly scrambles, face painting, a giant bouncy castle, digger operating and much more keeping everyone well enfertained.



-GEOOD BIDDY.





NZ Contractors' Federation

REGIONAL EXCLUSION CONFETTIONS

We love to support the New Zealand Contractors' federation in their mission to promote excavator operation as a skilfull, respected and fulfilling career path.

Mr Mac travels to centres throughout the country to help out with the NZCF Regional Excavator competitions... but in December he got to stay at home when the Northland leg of the competition took place in whangarei.

once again, we were there to help the younger generation of digger operators coming through by giving them an opportunity under instruction to demonstrate their skills behind the controls of our Gough CAT mini excavator, "Little cutie." As you can see in the pictures, we also like to reinforce the importance of paperwork and safety checks... as there's a lot more to this career than just hopping in the seat and playing with a digger! Thanks to all the competitors for helping us out with the public as they experienced operating our mini excavator.







Northland



Thanks go to Gordon (aka "foxie") and Deidre fox of fox Earthmoving in Wellsford, for giving us the opportunity to be involved in the Wellsford Country Show on Saturday, November 24th last year.

There was a great turn out on the day with lots of fun displays, rides and activities for the whole family. We had plenty of keen young visitors at our site ready to put pen to paper, and of course have a go at the controls of "Little cutie."

Rangi Povey is shown here putting pen to paper before operating "Little Cutie"... then sharing time with foxie and his bigger 12 tonne digger.

click here to see more great photos from the show...









